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March 19, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Staff: 
 

As you may be aware, the Warren Township School District has completed radon testing in  
Woodland School.  We are pleased to report that all the tests in Woodland School were 
below 4 pCi/L, the level at which the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
(DEP) and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency recommend that action be 
taken.  Therefore, no further action is needed at this time. 
 

A complete list of radon testing results has been posted on the district’s website at 
https://www.warrentboe.org/buildingandgrounds/radon/, along with information about 
how to interpret the results. 
 

Also on the website is a fact sheet, “Radon in Schools:  Fact Sheet for Parents” which 
provides answers for commonly asked questions about radon testing in schools.  If you 
have any questions after reading it, please contact Michael Pate, the District’s Buildings and 
Grounds Supervisor at mpate@warrentboe.org, or DEP Radon Section at (800) 648-0394 
or visit www.njradon.org. 
  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Matthew A. Mingle, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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